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I am writing in support of LD 1259 and LD 1971. Establishing clear lines between 
local and federal law enforcement assures that residents of Maine remain as safe as 
possible. There is no need to further stretch our local and state resources, and I 
personally don’t want to worry that the people who I’m meant to look to during 
emergency situations are diverting time, energy, and attention to deportations — 
especially when we have documented evidence of lawful residents being mistakenly 
detained and even deported, something that is extremely damaging to not just those 
individuals but their communities at large. Thank you and I urge you to vote in favor 
of LD 1259 and LD 1971.


